
 46723 Five Mile Rd. 

Plymouth, MI  48170 

Tel: 248-921-0410   

http://americas.kyocera.com 

Notice of End of Life #08152019 
 

    KYOCERA Connector Product 
Dear Customer, 
August 15th 2019 - Kyocera International Inc. would like to inform you about end of life for the 
below connector part numbers located in Table 1.  This EOL takes effect immediately. 
 
Table 1, located at the bottom of this document includes a list of known part numbers sold 
within the North American market along with a suggested replacement if available. 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Adam  
Distribution Account Manger 
 
KYOCERA International Inc. 
 
Bill.Adam@kyocera.com 
 
 
Table 1:  

Kyocera PN Description 
Suggested 

Replacement 

205061080052856+ Board to Board 205061080051856+ 

205061080052861+ Board to Board 205061080051861+ 

205061080052863+ Board to Board 205061080051863+ 

205061080052871+ Board to Board 205061080051871+ 

145843050022829+ Board to Board None 

145843054022829+ Board to Board None 

145843060022829+ Board to Board None 

145843064022829+ Board to Board None 

245843050002829+ Board to Board None 

245843054002829+ Board to Board None 

245843060002829+ Board to Board None 

245843064002829+ Board to Board None 
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